
From: registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2021-0110
Date: Tuesday, September 14, 2021 9:51:19 AM

 From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Tuesday, September 14, 2021 9:22 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-09-14

-- Case Number --
EB-2021-0110

-- Name --
Linda Richardson

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Please.  No More!
As so many others we are retired on pensions with limited budgets.  We really appreciated Hydro One reducing
daily electricity costs to the low peak rates for Covid-19 for a period of time.  However, as soon as the low rate
period ended Hydro One increased the rates.  Now they want to increase rates again.
The cost of everything else has gone up - taxes, insurance, gas, groceries, etc.  Pensions have not kept pace. 
Unfortunately we have no choice.
Electricity is a necessity because we can't go back to wood fires and candles.
Hydro One is a very profitable company and we feel their continued increases are simple greed.  How much profit is
enough?
As other companies have been forced to find ways to economize Hydro One could look within for alternative and
cost cutting measures.  Until such time as government see fit to increase pensions to compensate, Hydro One should
not be taking advantage of those of us on fixed incomes.  Just because they can ask for more increases does not
mean they should.
Therefore we respectfully ask that this request be denied.

Pat and Linda Richardson

-- Attachment --




